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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS OF THE 
ALASKA BOARD OF FISHERIES 

The Alaska Board of Fisheries (board) will meet for a two-day Work Session beginning at 8:30 
a.m., October 25–26, 2022, at the Egan Civic and Convention Center, 555 W. 5th Avenue, 
Anchorage, Alaska.

No regulatory action will be taken at the Work Session.  Agenda topics may include:  election 
of officers, agenda change requests, petitions, meeting organization and establishment of 
committees for the 2022/2023 meeting cycle, review of confirmed locations and dates for 
future meetings, informational reports, creation of board generated proposals, review of the 
2023/2024 call for proposals, and/or administrative issues that may come before the board. 
The board may choose to go into executive session. The board will also take up items under 
a miscellaneous business agenda. The agenda and other meeting materials can be found on 
the board’s website at 
http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=fisheriesboard.meetinginfo&date=10-25-
2022&meeting=anchorage.  

Immediately following the Work Session, the board will hold a two-day regulatory meeting to 
consider 11 proposals regarding Pacific cod fisheries in the Alaska Peninsula, Aleutian 
Islands, Bering Sea, and Chignik management areas. This meeting will begin at 8:30 a.m. 
October 27–28, 2022 at the Egan Civic and Convention Center, 555 W. 5th Avenue, 
Anchorage, Alaska. The proposals, agenda, and other meeting documents can be found on 
the board’s website at 
http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=fisheriesboard.meetinginfo&date=10-27-
2022&meeting=anchorage  

These meetings are open to the public and interested persons are welcome to attend or to 
view the meeting online. Because the COVID-19 virus still poses a serious risk to certain 
segments of the population, and could potentially halt the meeting, social distancing, frequent 
hand washing, and masks are encouraged but not mandated. To help minimize the spread of 
COVID-19, any person who is experiencing cold or flu-like symptoms is encouraged to watch 
the meeting online. 

During the meetings, written comments may be turned in at the meeting, entered on the 
Board’s main webpage at www.boardoffisheries.adfg.alaska.gov, or faxed to: (907) 465-6094. 
A video stream is intended to be available on the board’s website at 
www.boardoffisheries.adfg.alaska.gov. 
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If you are a person with a disability who needs a special accommodation to participate in these 
public meetings, please contact the Executive Director at (907) 267-2292 by 4:00 p.m. on 
Monday, October 24, 2022, to make any necessary arrangements. 
 
For more information about the meeting, contact Art Nelson at 907-267-2292.   

     October 20, 2022  
Art Nelson, Executive Director    Date    
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